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Hello	{{	contact.VORNAME	}}
	
Welcome	to	our	first	project	newsletter.	Nice	to	have	you	with	us.
	
The	results	of	the	national	elections	show	once	again	how	important	it	is
to	support	movements	(outside	of	politics):	The	environment	and
social	topics	cannot	be	forgotten!

What	has	happened	so	far?
	

From	March	to	July	2023,	we,	Juli	(he)	&	Miro	(she),	developed	the
concept	of	MovingChange,	founded	the	association,	created	the
website	and	laid	the	foundations	for	our	collective.
At	the	beginning	of	August	2023,	we	launched	our	MOVER	campaign
and	hired	the	filmmaker	and	activist	Red	(he)	on	a	20%
contract.
Our	free	video	production	has	been	well	received	by
movements:	we	have	produced	mobilisation	videos	for	Debt	for
Climate	(campaign	for	debt	cancellation	in	the	Global	South),	Climate
Strike	(mobilisation	for	climate	demo)	and	La	Vague	de	la	Révolte
(against	the	privatisation	and	commercialisation	of	water)	and	more
are	planned.
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What's	next?
	

We	will	produce	more	videos	for	movements	from	French-	and
German-speaking	Switzerland.
We	are	working	on	a	swisswide	movement	calendar.	This	should
provide	an	overview	of	meetings,	demonstrations	and	actions	in	all
parts	of	Switzerland.
We	are	focusing	on	the	further	financing	of	the	collective:	On	the
one	hand,	we	will	intensify	flyer	campaigns;	on	the	other	hand,	we
will	submit	funding	applications	to	foundations,	organisations	and
associations.
Because	the	demand	for	video	productions	is	high,	we	would	like	to
employ	Red	(our	filmmaker)	on	a	60%	basis	from	January	2024.
To	make	this	possible,	Juli	&	Miro	will	work	voluntarily	for	the
collective	until	sufficient	financial	resources	are	available.

Current	status:

39	
MOVERS	support	us	monthly	with	CHF	1487

	
You	can	find	our	funding	status	and	a	list	of	our	expenses

transparently	on	our	website	at	any	time.

We	are	happy!
	
We	have	achieved	a	lot	in	the	last	six	months.	It	has	been	exhausting,
emotional	and	challenging,	but	also	wonderful	and	enriching	thanks	to	the
active	support	we	have	received	from	so	many	people.	The
MovingChange	Collective	is	in	place	-	and	we	are	confident	that	it	will
continue	to	grow	and	that	we	are	one	step	closer	to	our	goal	of	a	more
peaceful	and	just	world.
	
Thank	you	{{	contact.VORNAME	}}	for	being	part	of	our	project!
	
Juli,	Miro	and	Red

https://movingchange.ch/project-status/


♥
Association	MovingChange	Collective

Breitfeldstrasse	36
3014	Bern
Switzerland

	
IBAN	CH25	0839	0039	4816	1000	8

This	email	was	send	to	{{	contact.EMAIL	}}.
You	received	this	email,	because	you	subscribed	to	be	a	MOVER.
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